
Good day.  I hope this letter finds you well.  I am writing to you regarding osc notice 11-798 that 
relates to the short selling resolution.  As an individual investor and a small business owner in 
Ontario, Canada, I would like to write to you in hopes that my voice can be heard.   
 
I would like to comment on the destructive ways that short selling and naked short selling of 
financial securities have been plaguing the industry.  I believe the Canadian system should not 
duplicate the system that has been set up in the United States where institutional short sellers 
and hedge funds can attack and tear a company apart for their own financial gains.   These 
financial terrorists should not be able to short a company and FTD(Fail To Deliver) their 
positions and never close or pay when they lose.   
 
We can't have a system that socializes losses and privatizes gains as this would lead to millions 
of investors pulling their money from the current system.  We need more transparency and 
accountability.  These financial terrorists are happy to make risky bets with our pension money 
but will never make the same bets with their own finances.   
 
Please keep our financial system transparent and accountable.   
 
Thanks, 
 
Long Time Investor 
 


